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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Hippisley, Andrew R
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2013 12:57 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: Suspension, Medical Behavior Science Graduate Certificate

This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve the suspension of admission into an
existing graduate certificate: Medical Behavioral Science, in the Department of Behavioral Science
within the College of Medicine. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Cleo Price, Assistant Dean 
  Graduate School  
FROM: Anita Fernander, Ph.D., Director of Graduate Studies 
  College of Medicine, Department of Behavioral Science 
DATE:  February 8, 2013 
RE:  Suspension of Medical Behavioral Science Certificate Program 
 
 
Per the direction of Associate Dean Brian Jackson I am sending you notification that the 
Department of Behavioral Science would like to temporarily suspend the Medical 
Behavioral Science Certificate Program. We would like to reserve the right to reinstate 
the program as needed in the future and are requesting that all formal approval processes 
that have been conducted previously remain in place. 
 
If there is any additional information or clarification needed on this issue please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Anita F. Fernander 

 
 


